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Brenda Magana

From: Janet Spinks <janet@spinksarchitects.com>
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Brenda Magana; Glenn Michitsch
Cc: janet@spinksarchitects.com
Subject: 4602 Park Mirasol: Letter of Support for Planning Commission Hearing

 
RE: 4602 Park Mirasol 
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
This letter shall serve as support for the above mentioned project.  
I have reviewed the variance information for the project and I am in agreement with the setback requests and the overall project. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Trevor Schultz  
 
Sent from my iPhone  


